

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 25th October 2023

Re: Year 5 / 6 Trip to Edinburgh 2024

I am delighted to let you know that we have secured our first round of funding for the Edinburgh trip. This has been secured through the BlueSpark Foundation who also provided us with funding last year. This means the cost of the visit has now been brought down to £297! Which is a reduction from the original cost of £336.

The Terms and Conditions of the booking state that if there is a cancellation before 17th April 2024 the deposit of £150 will be non-refundable. Can you please ensure that the minimum amount of £150 is paid into Parent Pay by Friday 29th March 2024. You can of course, pay more in so long as you are confident that your child will be attending the residential trip.

The total amount of £297 must be paid into Parent Pay before 5th June 2024 so that we have sufficient money to pay the travel company's invoice.

I also have another grant application in the pipeline so we will hopefully be able to bring the price down further. If you wish to start paying towards the visit now, you can start to make payments through Parent Pay in the 'Edinburgh Trip' section.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Green

Mrs A Green Assistant Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY









